
JUNE 24 - LIZ MOORE - “MASKING FLUID FOR REFLECTIONS” 

WHAT:  General monthly meeting with 
presentation/demo by Liz Moore 

WHEN:  1:00pm social time - 1:30pm 
meeting & presentation 

WHERE: Wesley Room, SLO United 
Methodist Church, 1515 Fredericks St, 
SLO 
   
WHO:  FREE and open to all members 
and friends. Join us! 

Tomorrow’s MEETING on Tuesday, June 24 features local artist Liz Moore 
demonstrating how to use masking fluid to help create reflections in water. 

Liz received a BFA from 
Northern Arizona University in 
1980 and began work as a 
graphic designer for 
newspapers, including the 
SLO Telegram-Tribune. Some 
of her early freelance 
illustrative work that tells the 
history of Los Osos can be 
seen in the signs along the 
Elfin Forest boardwalk. 
  
In 2000, Liz began teaching 
multi-media at Morro Bay High 
School, including design, 
drawing, painting, 

photography, and videography. From 2017-2022, she was a Teacher on Special 
Assignment for Career Technical Education, which is hands-on, job-based 
education. Liz earned an exemplary award in 2012 from California Art Educators 
for combining art and technology. 



Now retired, Liz is free to focus on her love of watercolor, the ocean, and 
swimming. She lives in Los Osos with her husband and cat, painting local scenes 
and people. 

Presentation at 1:30, SLO UMC Wesley Room, 1515 Fredericks St., SLO. 
 


